
 

 

Mary Ryan Fenlon 

General Attorney 

AT&T Services, Inc. 

150 E. Gay St., Rm. 4-A 

Columbus, Ohio 43215 

T: 614.223.3302 

F: 614.223.5955 

mf1842@att.com 

       September 10, 2010 
 
 
Reneé J. Jenkins, Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 
 
 Re: AT&T v. GNAPs 
  Case No. 08-690-TP-CSS 
 
Dear Ms. Jenkins: 
 
 The purpose of this letter is to confirm that AT&T Ohio disconnected GNAPs Ohio 
from its network on August 30, 2010, pursuant to the notice that it had previously provided 
the Commission.  It is our understanding from the record that GNAPs Ohio, Inc. has no 
customers in Ohio and, therefore, the disconnection had no direct impact.  AT&T Ohio also 
notes that GNAPs Ohio has failed to pay as of this date the amount it was ordered by the 
Commission to pay AT&T Ohio. 
 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.  Please contact me if you have any 
questions. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
       /s/ Mary Ryan Fenlon 
 
 
       



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 
  I hereby certify that a copy of the foregoing was served upon the following, by 
electronic service on September 10, 2010: 

 
 
Global NAPs Ohio, Inc. 
 
Mark S. Yurick 
Matthew S. White 
Chester, Wilcox & Saxbe LLP 
65 East State Street, Suite 1000 
Columbus, OH  43215-4213 
 
E-Mail:  myurick@cwslaw.com 
E-Mail: mwhite@cwslaw.com 
 
 
       _______/s/ Mary Ryan Fenlon__________ 
               Mary Ryan Fenlon 
 
 
08-690.cs 
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